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Ms. Jackie Trad,

We would like to register our views and opposition to the proposed
 Queensland Abortion Bill.

We find it very hypocritical that the Government will spend millions of
 taxpayer dollars on saving premature babies who are living souls yet will
 introduce legislation allowing the abortion of a baby of the same age as a
 premature baby or older, even up until birth.

Abortion should only be allowed in very special circumstances and not for the
 reason of gender selection or the fact that the mother no longer wants that
 child.

We would suggest that those politicians who are in favour of this new
 proposed Bill should look at video footage to see what happens to those living
 souls when they are aborted.

With the availability of modern contraception  since the sixties there is no
 reason why there should be any unwanted pregnancies.

We trust  that common sense will prevail and the proposed Bill voted DOWN.

Sincerely,

Graeme and Ann Robinson
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